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Ps Debra Millerick

To whom it may concern.
I write this with a sadness and an a frustration that occurs in me every time I hear anything of the proposed
 Abortion bill that has been submitted by Jackie Trad.
As a woman and a mother and a pastor that has walked a journey through life that has seem me sit with woman
 that have had abortions or are considering abortion and their broken hearts are undeniable.
The decision on what is a baby is not a matter of how many weeks they are inside a woman or dare I say a
 mothers body but they are life from the very moment they are conceived.
To decide that we have a right to choose selection in weather we continue with a life or not is very only ours to
 choose. Life is life and at all costs it should be maintained.
When a person can receive two life sentences after murdering a pregnant woman and her unborn baby of 9
 weeks gestation then what is taking the life of baby by abortion at the same stage or at any stage. This seems to
 be a double standard.
Life is life and we ask our Drs and medical staff to sustain life as apart of their oath to medicine!! And know we
 are going to take this totally out of the equation and ask them to take life at it’s very beginning.
I would ask Ms Trad how great full she is her parents didn’t decide to abort her.
We have to speak for those who can not speak for themselves against those that think they are the only voice
 that matters in the place of right to choose.
I am against this bill from any of its many recommendations to take life which one person has that right as this
 would be murder and that is a criminal and moral issue and offence.
I ask that consideration be given to a babies choice in this matter.
Thank you
Ps Debra Millerick

Sent from my iPhone
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